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I hope everyone has had a great Easter. Thank you to all 

that donated the wonderful eggs and treats. Westway Open 

Arms continues to be busy, there has been an increase of 

clients for the food bank as families continue to struggle with 

the cost-of-living crisis. We are looking forward to 

completing the next stage of the garden refurbishment, 

giving it a good clean and the railings a new coat of paint. 

All volunteers are welcome to assist, if this is your thing 

please contact the centre. The Westway Warblers enjoyed 

their performance at the fundraising night alongside the 

Thornton Le Dale Ukuleles, the Warblers are now in 

demand! 

  

 

Prayer  

With Local Churches Hand in Hand 

Loving God, 
As spring awakens, renew our hearts with hope and joy. 
Bless Westway Open Arms and all who come through its 
doors. 
May it be a place of welcome, support, and new 
beginnings. 
Strengthen our hands to serve, and our spirits to shine 
with Your love 
In Jesus name Amen. 

 

 

Our volunteers continue to be extremely busy. The food 

bank at Westway Open Arms is open for donations 

Monday –Thursday 10:00am –2:30pm. Client Support is 

available Monday -Thursday 10am – 12pm. At times the 

centre may need to close early, if possible, please call on 

01723 448274 before visiting                                                      

NB. We cannot accept food containing alcohol.  

 

 

 

Contact us. 
01723 448274   

berniewestwayopenarms@gmail.com 



 

We had a very successful fundraising night with the Thornton Le 

Dale Ukuleles featuring Westway Warblers. Thank you to everyone 

who bought a ticket and donated throughout the evening.  

 

SENSES is a registered charity that supports 

families of preschool children with additional 

learning, physical, or medical needs in 

Scarborough and the surrounding area. Qualified 

and experienced staff run two weekly toddler 

groups, (one at the Oasis Centre and one every 

Tuesday during term-time in Eastfield at Westway 

Open Arms) which provide multi-sensory 

experiences, and the opportunity for parent-to-

parent support relationships to develop. A Walk 

and Talk service is also available for individual 

families to meet a staff member and discuss any 

specific support requirements. 

There is a Monday coffee morning at WOA twice a 

month, where parents and carers of children and 

young people with additional needs can meet. 

 

Please check out our events page for the dates of 

upcoming SENSES coffee mornings at Westway 

Open Arms. These are for any parent or carer of a 

child with additional needs. 

  

All our sessions are free of charge and there is no 

need to book or have a referral. Siblings are also 

welcome. 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

 

Senses Coffee Morning Fortnightly (Monday, Term time only) 

Senses                   Tuesday   10am-12pm (Term time only) 

Soup Social             Tuesday 1pm-3pm (Term time only) 

Lunch Club               Wednesday 12 o’clock (Term time only) 

Craft Group              Thursday 10am - 12pm (Term time only) 

Gardening Club        Thursday 10am –12pm (Term time only) 

Debt Advice    Thursday 10am (Referral Only) 

IDAS (Independent Domestic Abuse Service) Monthly Drop In 

Please call Westway Open Arms on 01723 448274 for 

more information 

  

 

Thank You 

S.E.N.S.E.S. 
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